Lambeth School Streets: Immanuel and St Andrew CE Primary School
FAQs
What times are the restrictions in force?

8.15-9.15am and 3.00-4.00pm during school term time. The school street won’t operate during school
holidays or at weekends.

What if I'm already parked inside the school street zone when it comes into operation?

All vehicles already parked in the street before the times of operation will be able to leave when they
need to. The school has agreed to provide school staff to operate the gates and they will be able to let
you out of the school street zone. If for any reason a member of staff is not present you can contact
the school on 020 8679 5005.

I'm a resident living inside the school street zone, what do | need to do?

You do not need to do anything. School staff will operate the gates and will be able to let you out of
the school street zone. Only blue badge holders and emergency vehicles will be able to enter the
school street zone during the closure times and we would ask residents to park outside of Northanger
Road if they are returning to the area by car during the closure times.

I’m a blue badge holder, will I still be able to access the school street zone?

Yes. Blue badge holders will be able to enter the school street zone. School staff will operate the gates
and will be able to let you in or out of the school street zone. If a member of staff is not present you
can contact the school on 020 8679 5005.

I'm a parent or carer, can | enter the school street zone?

No. Parents or carers dropping children at school will not be able to enter the school street zone. You
can only enter if you or your child are a blue badge holder. You will still be able to walk, cycle or scoot
to school in a more friendly and safe environment.

Parking is available on surrounding streets and good places to park can be seen on the Park and Stride
Map prepared for the school last year. These will be available from the school reception.

Why was this school chosen for a school street?
When we’ve looked at sites for school streets we have considered several factors.

e Has there been concerns raised by the school, parents and residents regarding traffic around
the school at drop off and pick up times?

e Has the school shown a commitment to promoting road safety in the past?

e Has the school shown a commitment to increasing active travel at the school?

e Has the school shown a desire to take part in the scheme?

e History of collisions in roads around the school, particularly involving pedestrians

e Speed and volume of traffic on roads around the school

How long will the scheme last?

It's a trial and the trial will end at the end of the summer term in July. If the trial is judged to be
successful, based on the results of monitoring, along with feedback from the school community and
local residents, the closure will be made permanent.



